
WRPA Member Survey 
 
WRPA conducted a Member Survey in the spring of 2015.  The survey was distributed via email to all members in March, 
and the survey closed in late April.  There were 307 members who responded to the survey.  While we are still 
processing the results, we want to share with you a profile of the members that participated in the survey.  Look for 
more information to follow.  If you have questions or would like to be involved with the WRPA Membership Committee, 
please contact Dave Johnson at 206-767-2308 or dave.johnson@tukwilawa.gov 

 

 

 



 
 
 


